

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION DIVISION

Richard E. Dunn, Director

Watershed Protection Branch

2 Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive Suite 1470A, East Tower Atlanta, Georgia 30334 404-463-1511

Ms. Chrissy Macmillan, Laboratory Director National Testing Laboratories, Ltd. 556 South Mansfield Street Ypsilanti, MI 48197

July 5, 2023

RE: Certification by Reciprocity
National Testing Laboratories, Ltd.
Georgia ID #C036

Dear Ms. Macmillan:

The Georgia Department of Natural Resources, Environmental Protection Division (EPD), is in receipt of all required data necessary to fulfill your laboratory's request for Certification by Reciprocity in Georgia for the analysis of the parameters listed on the attached certificate. Therefore, in accordance with the Georgia Safe Drinking Water Act of 1977 (Sections 12-5-170 through 12-5-193, O.C.G.A.) and the Rules for Safe Drinking Water (Chapter 391-3-5), this certification is valid until June 30, 2024. This certification is contingent upon continued Certification by the State of Florida and is non-transferable. This certification is also contingent upon continued acceptable semi-annual Proficiency Testing results.

If National Testing Laboratories, Ltd.'s certification status is downgraded for any analyte/method by your Primary Accrediting Agency, the GA Certification Program must be notified. Any downgrade will result in the withdrawal of reciprocity for that analyte.

Prior to the expiration of this certification, please contact your accrediting/certifying authority and request that the following information be forwarded to Lynne Grubb at Lynne.Grubb@dnr.ga.gov.

- 1. Copies of the most current on-site and accepted corrective actions
- 2. Copies of the scope of accreditation listing analytes

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Lynne Grubb at 470-604-9528.

Thank you.

Lynne Grubb

Laboratory Certification Officer Drinking Water Compliance Unit

Fynne Hubb

Sean Earley Program Manager

Drinking Water Compliance Unit